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OPP to hold bottle drive in support of United Way

	Between February 21st and February 24th, 2017 Dufferin OPP will be holding a bottle drive in support of the United Way of

Dufferin.   Liquor or Beer bottles maybe dropped off at Dufferin OPP detachment located at 506312 Highway 89 in the Town of

Mono. All proceeds will go to agencies in Dufferin County.

The United Way supports the following agencies in Dufferin County to name a few:

	 - Big Brothers and Big Sisters of Dufferin District

	 - Canadian Mental Health Association

	 - Autism Ontario

	 - CNIB

	 - Dufferin Parent Support Network

	 - Dufferin Child and Family Services
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